



Wilkinson Hall Committee

24/01/2016 Minutes

Attendees:

- **Wardens** Arash Mostofi, Abi Ackerman, Franca Hoffmann, Stu McCluskey
- **Seniors** Emma Dixon, Vaibhav Krishnakumar, Philip Kurukgy, Zach Malguitou, James Patrick, Leigh Shlomovich
- **HC** Alice Abiola, Josh Cooper, Adrian LaMoury, Manni Sadhra, Karmanya Singh, Patrick Wasinsungworn, Kenza Zouitene

I. **Apologies for Absence**

- Noor Xarmina
- Lily-Mae Fisher, Utsav Tiwary

II. **Budget Review**

- £4581 left - 42% of what we started with. Need more ticket sales from Amsterdam trip.
- Two issues for finance - cash hasn't been paid in on two occasions -1 VAT. Leigh is following up.
- Next term budgeting - largest expense is BBQ, then floor dinners. Brunches will be £550. Should be comfortable and have £1000 left over.

III. **Amsterdam Update**

- Do a ticket desk at next brunch
- Someone to take over posting on Facebook group
- Please all spread by word of mouth - 15 tickets left to sell!

IV. **Brunch Review**

- Change in food offering - still simple to do
- Brunch rota to be filled in by Wednesday

V. **Proposal of Second Term Events**

- Leigh to ask Lily Mae about organisation
- Phil to do Museum Lates this week
- Cinema trips - Oscar nominated films - Kenza and Karman
- Leigh to do Batman vs Superman
- Chinese New Year parade trip- Sunday 14th Feb Trafalgar Square - Liam
- West End Theatre tickets - Emma and Leigh to organise
- B@1 - End of exams celebration, Sunday 7th - Zach and Phil to organise

VI. **AOB**

- Capital items - £18000 asked for by halls, campus budgeted £10000, so every hall now to do an inventory of what they have to be 'fair' about allocating resources.
- Mezz office was a state. Access to the room is a privilege - it needs to be clean and tidy at all times. We don't want to revoke access to the room, but we will do if
- Floor dinners - £4 subsidy

Wilkinson Hall Committee

13/12/2015 Minutes

- Floor two have mentioned about their rooms being cleaned without notice
- Hoodies - Vaibhav to organise. Design competition to be put forward.
- Cleaners coming into kitchen at lunchtimes - Emma to email HS. Emma will also mention the washing machine that is broken in the laundry room.
- Log in a request to ICT about Wi-Fi in the hall - constantly dropping out.
- One of the fridges in M is being removed - from 3 down to 2. This is the same ratio as other kitchens, so Phil to feedback to residents.

VII. **Date of next meeting**

- Sunday 7th February at 5pm in Wilkinson Common Room - depending on time of B@1 event.
- A provisional agenda will be sent out prior to this to allow committee members to get comments from residents to feedback.

